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17 July 2019 

Enquiries:  Jenny Elphinstone 
Phone:  (07) 4099 9482 
Reference: CA 2275/2017 (910687) 

 

 
 

Attention: Mrs Lucy Petrie lucy@laughingwaterapartments.com.au  

 

Dear Madam 

GENERALLY IN ACCORDANCE ADVICE 
 

Thank you for recently lodging a request for consideration of a change to the approved plans of 
development for CA2275/2019 consisting of a change to the retention/ removal plan of existing 
vegetation on site.  

Please be advised that the plan submitted 10 July 2019 titled Trees for Proposed Removal is 
considered generally in accordance with the development permit in accordance with condition 1.  

Location details 

Street Address: 49 Macrossan Street, Port Douglas 
 

Real Property Description: Lot 410 on PTD PLN2091 
 

Local Government Area: Douglas Shire Council 
 

Please quote Council’s application number: CA 2275/2017 in all subsequent correspondence 
relating to this development approval.  Should you require any clarification regarding this matter, 
please contact Jenny Elphinstone on telephone 07 4099 9482. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Paul Hoye 
Manager Environment and Planning 
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Generally in Accordance Plan 

 


